
 
Newsletter #27-May 17, 2024 

Congratulations Graduates: 
We would like to congratulate our 8th grade 
students: Cooper William Busch, Kimberly 
Esteban Manuel, and Elise Marie Sheehan who 
will be graduating on Sunday.  Feel free to join 
us for their 8:30 a.m. Graduation Mass.   
     These students have worked hard and have 
helped with many activities at our school.  They 
are ready to move on to the next step in their 
lives.  We wish them well and challenge them to 
stay strong in their faith. 
 
Early Dismissal:  
Remember that next Friday is an early dismissal.  
The students will be released at 1:30 p.m.  The 
buses will run in the morning but will not pick 
up at 1:30. Thank you.  
 
Golf Outing Baskets:  
We have only received a few donations for the 
basket to donate to the auction at the St. 
Joseph Golf Outing. If you haven’t sent in $5 for 
your family, please do so by Monday, May 20th.   
If you are unable to send in the whole amount, 
even a small donation would be very helpful. 
Thanks so much for helping with this activity. 
 
Yearbooks: 
We still have a number of yearbooks available 
for sale.  These would make great birthday gifts 
for children.  Feel free to stop by the office and 
pick up one next week.  Thank you.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of the Year Picnic: 
Our last day of school is on Friday, May 24th.  On 
this day we are going to have an end of the year 
picnic.  We are inviting our 3K and 4K students 
as well as our 8th grade students to come to 
school on this day and enjoy some activities as 
well as a picnic lunch with the rest of the 
students.  We would also like to invite our 
parents, grandparents, and parishioners to join 
us for lunch also.  This is our way of thanking 
you for all you do for our students and our 
school.   
     Lunch will consist of pulled pork sandwiches, 
hot dogs, macaroni salad, chips, potato salad, 
and fruit.  Lunch will be served starting at noon.  
We would still love to have you join us.  
Remember that our dismissal is at 1:30 p.m. on 
this day.   
     Please call Miss Wills at 608-748-4442 to 
rsvp.  We hope you can join us.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
5/19-8th Grade Graduation (8:30 a.m. Mass) 
5/24-Last Day of School (1:30 Dismissal) 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info  
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